Board Report
Christine Ketterling
Federal Programs Director
August 6, 2024

Trojan Tots Pre-K and Preschool

We are very excited to start our third year offering Pre-K and our first year offering a 3-year-old preschool program. Both programs are at capacity with waiting lists. We look forward to a fun filled year.

CFSGA Update

We have received preliminary approval on all programs and budgets for the coming year.

ESEA/IDEA Federal Programs Director's Meeting

The ESEA/IDEA Federal Programs Director's Meeting will be held September 24-25. These meetings provide a review as well as any updates to the various federal program requirements and reporting.